
League Secretary's Report

For Exec Meeting 30-JAN-2023

Five of the seven scheduled Inter-Club match-days have now taken place, 
with two to go (February 4th and 11th). One or two catch-up matches have 
been rescheduled, and these will take place as agreed between the clubs 
concerned before the end of March.

Only one scheduled round of matches (February 15th) remains for the 
Over-60s League before the quarter final-stage to be played home and 
away on March 8th. Semi-finals home and away will be played on 22nd 
March, with the final scheduled for 1pm 5th April at Mid Devon. Again, 
some catch up matches have been rescheduled in order to finalise league 
positions ahead of the quarter-final date.

As always, current league positions are available to view and /or download
on the DCIBA web-site.

David Butterworth
DCIBA League Secretary

 


